
 
 

 
 
 
Parks Australia North is updating its list of suitably qualified people who can provide 
environmental assessment services, design and undertake monitoring programmes and 
analyse data for Uluru-Kata Tjuta National Park and Kakadu National Park on an as 
needs basis. Expressions of interest are invited from people who can provide such 
expertise in the following areas: flora, fauna, invertebrates, hydrology, soils and 
archaeology.  
 
If you wish to submit an expression of interest, please provide the following details: 
 

• Personnel who would provide this service, including their hourly and daily 
rates. 

• Their skills, qualifications and experience. 
• Any other relevant fees or charges.  

 
Please post or email the above to Mim Jambrecina, Acting Manager Natural and 
Cultural Resources, Uluru-Kata Tjuta National Park, PO Box 119 Yulara NT 0872, 
Tel: 08 8956 1105, mirjana.jambrecina@deh.gov.au,  by COB 31st March 2006.  
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